
Week beginning Tuesday 7th May 2019  

This week in Chestnut 
Book of the week: 

Jack and the Beanstalk 

 

Rhyme of the week: 
There’s a Little Caterpillar 

 

Sounds of the week: 
In the final term some children will be 
continuing to learn the single sounds.  
Other children will be consolidating 
their knowledge of the single sounds 
and learning how to orally blend and 
segment. 
This week we will be focusing on the 
following sounds ; T t, P p and R r 

 

Indoors: 
Inside we will be : 
planting sunflower seeds  

 
 

building the castles in the construction 
area 

 
 

Outdoors: 
Outside we will : 

 have the life caravan visiting 
us 

 
 observing the different bug 

in our environment 

Remember!  

If you have any questions or concerns please talk to your child’s keyworker or any of the 
staff in Chestnut.  


